We're Excited to Share Our News!

Dear Family and Friends,

We are thrilled to announce that we are expecting a little one!
Join us in the excitement as we reveal the gender of our baby.

Join Us for the Big Reveal!

Date: April 15, 2024

Time: 3:00 PM

Location: The Johnson Residence
123 Baby Way, Townsville

We can't wait to celebrate this special moment with you. Dress in pink or blue to add to the fun!

With love,
The Johnson Family



